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THE CHANCELLOR 

 

REPORTS   that on Tuesday, October 5, 2010, Olive-Harvey College hosted an Open 

House for the Illinois Institute of Technology (IIT).  The session provided 

students with information on IIT’s admission requirements, financial 

aid/scholarships, and transfer programs including: business, psychology, 

engineering, architecture, the sciences, technical communications, political 

science, computer science, applied math, and applied technology; and 

 

that in addition, current IIT students shared their experiences as transfer 

students from the City Colleges of Chicago. 

 

 

  Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

        Cheryl L. Hyman 

        Chancellor 
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